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Mai Vang

From: Sean Westenhofer
Sent: Thursday, March 6, 2025 9:38 AM
To: Mai Vang
Subject: RE: 1071 Englewood Avenue, work done on 12/11/24.

DBO’s done have photos because the issues aren’t there anymore when they arrive. 
 

From: Mai Vang <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Thursday, March 6, 2025 9:37 AM 
To: Sean Westenhofer <sean.westenhofer@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: RE: 1071 Englewood Avenue, work done on 12/11/24. 
 
If that is the case, please amend Amanda notes because Ethan has it as done by contractor.  I thought 
you said, no photos if done by owner.   
 
Mai 
 
From: Sean Westenhofer <sean.westenhofer@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Thursday, March 6, 2025 9:35 AM 
To: Mai Vang <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: RE: 1071 Englewood Avenue, work done on 12/11/24. 
 
Trip Charge 
 

From: Mai Vang <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Thursday, March 6, 2025 9:30 AM 
To: Ethan Wirtz <Ethan.Wirtz@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Sean Westenhofer <sean.westenhofer@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: 1071 Englewood Avenue, work done on 12/11/24. 
Importance: High 
 
Hi Ethan or Sean, 
Can you confirm if it’s done by contractor (although notes said so) or owner because the $225 seems like 
a trip charge.  No payment invoice posted in STAMP.   
 
https://legacyapps.stpaul.city/STAMPProperty/ProjectViewer?devDatabase=n&folderRSN=5334581&fol
derType=PA&txtCallFrom=summary&userID=Intranet 
 
Mai Vang      
(She, her) 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator   |   St Paul City Council 
M:  (651) 266-8585 ; D: (651) 266-8563  
310 City Hall, 15 W. Kellogg Blvd, St Paul, MN 55102 
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